STATE OF MAINE Q;AMA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION :
REGION 4
219 HOGAN ROAD

BANGOR, MAINE 04401-5603

Paul R.LePage ' David Bernhardt

GOVERNCR COMMISSIONER

September 22, 2014

Stephen Bost _
Town Manager, Brewer
80 N. Main St.

Brewer, ME 04412

Subject: Project WIN 20389.00. Pavement surface removal and resurfacing on Wilson
Street (Route 1A) in Brewer

Dear Stephen:

The Maine Department of Transportation is planning to design and advertise the subject project
in the spring/summer, 2015.

The project is further described as follows: Beginning at South Main Street and extending
northerly 1.11 miles to Parkway South.

The purpose of this letter is to make the necessary notifications of the project to the abutters,
municipal officials and occupants of the highway under the provisions of 23 M.R.S.A. § 3351.
We hereby request that you provide a copy of this notice to all municipal officials,
employees and boards with responsibilities for utility and/or land-use
planning/permitting, and that you post this letter on any municipal public bulletin boards,
media outlets and/or municipal websites.

If you have or plan to have knowledge of underground utility facilities within the limits of this
project, please inform MaineDOT Region 4 Office as soon as possible in order that they may be
properly considered during the design and construction of the proposed project. Properly
located facilities are a consideration for protection against damage from construction operations.

Should you have questions, concerns or other areas of interest, we would appreciate your
comments and input. You may contact me, Shawn Davis, Project Manager at 941-4754.

Shawn Daws PE .

Project Manager o
Highway Program, Region 4

Sincerely,

THE MAINE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION IS8 AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION - EQUAL OPPORTUNEITY EMPLOYER
PHONE: {207} 941-4500 TTY: 808-516-9364 FAX: [207) 980-2667



